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       Lost Retainer Information   
 

      Liverpool University Dental Hospital  
 

 
If you have lost your retainer, a charge of £65 now applies per retainer.  This charge is to 
be paid before impressions are taken for your new retainers to be made.  
 
Whether you are attending a broken brace appointment or an appointment with your 
regular Orthodontist, please follow these instructions to ensure your new retainers can be 
made as quickly as possible. The longer you leave your retainers out, the greater the 
chances are of your teeth moving. 
 
Payment via debit/credit card - please call the cash office in The Royal Liverpool 
Hospital to make payment. 
Tel: 0151 706 2790  
Textphone Number: 18001 0151 706 2790 
 
Cash payment - Please visit the cash office (General Office – first floor ) in the main foyer 
of The Royal Hospital to make payment  
 
A receipt number will be given when making payment, please keep a note of this as you 
will be required to give it to your Dental Nurse/Orthodontist before impressions can be 
taken.  
 
Please call or visit The Dental Hospital with your receipt number to book your appointment 
on the Broken Brace clinic or with your Orthodontist if this is what has been previously 
agreed.  
 
Broken Brace 
Tel: 0151 706 2000 Extension 5022  
Text phone number: 18001 0151 706 2000 Ext 5022 
 
When booking into broken brace clinic, you will be asked for your details and the receipt 
number. A suitable appointment will then be given to have a new set of impressions taken; 
you will be then be booked back in to have your new retainer fitted. Retainers are not fitted 
the same day as impressions are taken. 
 
We do not charge for broken retainers. If you have broken your retainer, you will be asked 
to bring your broken retainer with you. If you do not have this at your appointment, you will 
be given the option to re-book and bring it in or to pay for a new retainer. 
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Feedback 
 
Your feedback is important to us and helps us influence care in the future. 
 
Following your discharge from hospital or attendance at your outpatient appointment you 
will receive a text asking if you would recommend our service to others. Please take the 
time to text back, you will not be charged for the text and can opt out at any point. Your 
co-operation is greatly appreciated 
 

Further information 
 
If you need have any questions please contact the Liverpool University 
Dental Hospital 
Tel: 0151 706 2000 Ext 5022 
Text phone number: 18001 0151 706 5022 
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